
March 2021 

The​ MakeA-Wish ​ foundation is proud to join forces with 
Fancy Color Research Foundation (FCRF) and receive 
your monthly ​Pro-Membership​ donation.  

The FCRF membership donation fulfills the wishes of 
Make-A-Wish children between the ages of 3-18 who are 
fighting a critical illness. Make-A-Wish strives to provide a 
powerful and life-changing experience, an experience that 
gives hope, strength and joy during the most difficult 
period of their young lives. 

In many places around the world, doctors treat wish 
fulfillment as an integral part of the child’s care. 

Best regards, 

 Denise Bar-Aharon 

CEO & Founder 


